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April 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear Finch Community, 
 
 
It is with great anticipation and excitement that I write this letter of introduction as the Interim 
Principal of Finch Elementary School. It is truly an honor to serve a community with such great 
students, parents, and staff.  
 
In my 18-year career as an educator, I have worked as a Teacher, Data Coach, and most recently 
an Assistant Principal at Sylvan Hills Middle School. With a strong dedication to academic 
excellence and success for all students, I look forward to continuing the vision established for our 
community.  
 
Alongside our teachers and staff, I will continue to strive for a successful partnership with our 
families and community. It is important to me that families feel welcomed and encouraged to be a 
part of each child’s learning experience.  
 
 
Please feel free to contact me by email at tara.cotton@atlanta.k12.ga.us or 404-802-4000. 
 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
Dr. Tara Cotton, 
Interim Principal 
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